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Happy New Year! 

 

Calendar 
 

Sun., Jan. 14th   10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest speaker, Glen Swanson 

 in The Red House 

 

Sun., Jan. 21st    10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest speaker, Barbara Meyers 

 

Sun., Jan. 21st   Noon  Prudential Committee Meeting in The Red House 

 

Sun., Jan. 28th   10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Barbro Hansson 

 

Sun., Feb. 4th    10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., Feb. 11th   10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Barbro Hansson 

 

Sun., Feb. 18th   10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 
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Upcoming Events 

 

Please visit our website, www.uuwilton.org, during the month for additions to the event calendar.   

 

A Red House Tea Time is held every Thursday from 10 a.m. to Noon. 

 

Worship Services resume January 14th in The Red House. 

 

Due to the extremely cold weather on January 7th , worship service was cancelled. Glen Swanson’s topic 

was to be: Gods, Goddesses and Pharaohs: The Mystery of the Egyptian Pyramids.  This topic may be 

addressed at some time in the future. 

 

Glen’s scheduled topic for  January 14th is: Jerusalem, A City of War - A City of Peace. 

 

There will be a Prudential Committee meeting January 21st at Noon in The Red House 
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Thank you to all those who have agreed to receive The Apple Tree via email.  Others who 

wish to do so may contact David & Marcia Potter at admin@uuwilton.org. 
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